
 
 

Seminars on mixed methods design and analysis 

 

The doctoral programme in Public Health Science is pleased to invite you to two specialized 

seminars on mixed methods on December 10th 09.00-12.00 and December 17th 09.00-

12.00. 

Mixed methods research combines qualitative and quantitative methodology to provide a 
more comprehensive understanding of research problems than single-method approaches 
allow for. 

The seminar series is structured in two parts to give you both some insights into mixed 
methods design and methodological considerations relevant to your research. Both seminars 
will comprise a theoretical introduction followed by group discussions where you have the 
possibility to apply theory on your own project. 

Part 1 December 10th: Introduction to mixed methods and common research designs 

• When to use Mixed Methods: Explore scenarios where mixed methods can 
significantly enhance your research and when it may not be the best approach. 

• Overview of common designs: Get introduced to prevalent mixed methods designs, 
their structures, and how they can be applied in your research. 

Part 2 December 17th: Methodological considerations and integrated analysis 

• The integrated analysis in Mixed Methods research: What it is, and examples of how 
to conduct an integrated analysis. 

• Methodological Considerations within Mixed Methods research: important 
considerations in relation to planning, conducting, and interpreting mixed methods 
research in relation to your own research. 

 

Åsa Norman is a PhD and Associate Professor at KI with a 
background in behavioural science and anthropology specialising in 
prevention of child ill-health through family interventions.. 

Åsa has extensive experience in both conducting and teaching 
mixed methods and will lead a new doctoral level course: 
“Introduction to Mixed-methods in care sciences” (3 credits), during 
autumn 2025.  

 

The seminars are open for all, but doctoral students who participate in both seminars will get 
credit for their participation.  

The workshop will be held at Campus Solna in the lecture hall Rolf Bergin on the 10/12 
and in Parker on the 17/12. 

 

Please register by December 4th using the following link 
https://forms.office.com/e/GaS1NzpVbL 

 

Welcome, 

Janne Agerholm | Programme Coordinator, PHSP  

https://forms.office.com/e/GaS1NzpVbL

